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BUDE HARBOUR 
Local Notice to Mariners - 3 of 2025 

Sea lock closure. 
  
 

Mariners and harbour users are advised, although the harbour is still at summer 
levels, the upper reaches of the canal and the river Neet are extremely low. 
Following Low Water Protocol, the sea lock will remain out of service until further 
notice. 
 
 
 
  

Paul Vincent 
Harbour Master Bude 
Cornwall Council Maritime Section 
19th August 2025 
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